
 

 

February 7, 2025​
 

Dear Parents/Guardians, 

Lasallian Greetings! 

Further to our letter dated November 4, 2024, we extend our heartfelt gratitude for your 
invaluable support during Vision-Mission Week 2024. As part of this celebration, ICONS 2024, 
our institutional fundraising concert, was held from November 18 to 23, 2024, with the theme 
“PAGLAUM: Pag-uswag ng Makulay na OPM.” 

ICONS 2024 highlighted the remarkable talents of our administrators, faculty, staff, and parent 
volunteers, fostering goodwill and strengthening relationships within our Lasallian community. Its 
success was made possible by the collective efforts and support of individuals like you, and for 
this, we are truly grateful. 

As we finalize matters related to this initiative, we kindly request your support by completing a 
Google Form to signify your acknowledgment of donation and endorsement of your child/ren's 
participation in ICONS 2024.  

Please note the following: 

●​ If your child/ren watched ICONS 2024, a donation of Php 150.00 can be made through 
one of the following methods: 

○​ Family Portal via Adhoc Payments 
*Note: For credit and debit card holders, convenience fees may apply 

○​ Bills Payment Facility 
■​ Bank: UnionBank of the PhilippinesBiller 
■​ Name: De La Salle Santiago Zobel School 
■​ Please indicate the Student Name, Student ID Number, and payment 

particulars 
■​ After payment, kindly email the proof of payment along with the student’s 

name and grade level to studentaccounts@dlszobel.edu.ph or 
culturalaffairs@dlszobel.edu.ph 

○​ Onsite Payment 
■​ Finance Office, Alabang Campus  

●​ If your child/ren was absent and/or did not watch the ICONS, please disregard this letter. 

Your response will greatly assist us in finalizing records and facilitating seamless transactions. 
We hope to receive your response on or before February 21, 2025. 

Once again, thank you for your continued support and cooperation. Together, we celebrate and 
strengthen the bonds that make our community truly exceptional. 

Should you have any concerns or need assistance, please do not hesitate to contact us through 
culturalaffairs@dlszobel.edu.ph.​
​
​
In St. La Salle,​
​
Cultural Affairs Office​
Lasallian Formation and Mission Department 

https://forms.gle/NCVMnGz7REL9o8uQ9

